
 

 

 

29.10.20 

 

To our stakeholders,  

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is 

the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that 
comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a 

description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global 

Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.  

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to Consentio’s need 

to respond quickly to the impact of Covid-19 on the food supply chain, and 
subsequently, our clients. We have been preoccupied handling our customers in the 

HORECA sector, trying to provide the best solutions to them and the entire supply 

chain so it is fortified and resilient even during such unprecedented times. We look 

forward to reviewing our progress towards impact goals in the next months and 

referring back to you with our progress. 

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes 

our company’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global 

Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by 

January 29 at the latest.  

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

Mr. Benoit Vandevivere, Chief Executive Officer   

 


